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16th February 2007: Annual General 
Meeting.  See above.  
March or April:  A visit to Thetford by 
people from Les Ulis. Date still to be 
confirmed.  Hosts will be needed.  
April 22nd: NATC sponsored walk. 
This will be in aid of the East Coast 
Truckers, a charity which raises funds 
for children and families in Norfolk. 
More info soon.  
Monday 23rd April:  A St George;s 
Day Potluck Supper. Bring along a plate 
of (English) food to share and take pot 
luck on what we get!  More details 
nearer the event. 
May: A group of walkers from France 
will be visiting for a few days.  

Catherine Dubois Goodall is co-
ordinating the visit.   Hosts will be 
needed and a return trip is offered.  
June 2007:  A visit to Skawina in 
Poland.  It’s likely to be some time in 
the period 6 – 11 June. Please let Barrie 
know now if you are interested in going 
as places may be limited and flights 
need to be booked as soon as possible. 
Priority will be given to those people 
who hosted last August. 
August 2007: Tour de Picardie/
Valois regions of France:  A trip to 
Senlis and Chantilly, Beauvais and 
Compiegne – up to five nights in all. 
Contact Catherine Dubois Goodall on 
(01842) 750866.      

FUTURE EVENTS 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Friday 16th February, 8.15 pm 

United Reformed Church 

All welcome.  

Refreshments will be served after the 
meeting.  

We wish you all a 

 Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  
Vrolijk Kerstfeest en een Gelukkig Nieuwjaar  

Joyeux Noël et Bonne Année 
Fröhliche Weihnachten und ein glückliches 

Neues Jahr 
Wesolych Swiat i Szczesliwego Nowego Roku 


